
 
 
 
Snake River Bridge construction will start on 7/15/2025. Road closure at the Snake River Bridge 
is set for Monday, July 21 at 6am until Saturday, July 26.  A pedestrian "bridge" will be installed 
for foot traffic only between the hours of 6pm and 6am for the days the bridge is 
closed.  Requests to cross between 6am and 6pm will only be allowed if safe to do so and does 
not adversely impact operations.  They would like to keep these crossings at a bare minimum to 
keep progress in motion. If delays are kept to a minimum, and all work goes well, the road 
opening may be earlier than the 26th. 
Vehicle traffic of any kind will not be able to cross from either side during the closure, no 
exceptions. 
To ensure and assist in safe crossings, personnel will be on-site 24/7 during the bridge closure. 
 
Please drive safely and be aware of safety zones/flaggers/traffic cones in the project area. 
 
 
  
Thank you! 
 Karrie Barone  
Nome DOT Admin Asst III 
907-434-2727 
 


